
 
 

  Brian Taylor, 22/5/2023 

 
Summary/Minutes of EGC Committee Meeting, 8 May 2023. 

 
Present: Angela Glatston, Brian Taylor, Garry Gould, Hélène Etienne, Peter Behrmann. 
Excused: Reno Harboe Sorensen, Stephen Durrant, Vincent Regis. 
 
Nely Borst. In view of the sad news of the death of long-term club member, Nely Borst, the 
monthly competition on 7 May was cancelled. The family requested that contributions could 
be made to a children’s cancer charity Kika instead of sending flowers. A contribution was 
made by the club in memory of Nely.  
 
 
1. EGC Report to SSCC 2022/23.  
 The EGC report was submitted to SSCC in March. Our proposed allocations, normal 
and special, for 2023 were accepted and approved at the SSCC AGM on 18 April though 
confirmation not yet received. Our thanks to Ignacio for his help. 
 
2. Subscriptions. 
 During the preparation of the SSCC report it became clear a number of members had 
not paid their subscriptions in 2022. Some members will be contacted to check on and rectify 
the situation. We will seek a more robust solution between Treasurer and Membership 
Secretary to avoid a repeat. Note that the normal allocation of funds from SSCC are directly 
related 1:1 to the clubs income from subscriptions. 
 
3. The Course. 
 Agreement reached with Hoek on final invoice for 2022 work and work plan for 2023. 
RFQ to Hoek for 2024-26 to be issued shortly. 
 Upgrade of the course sprinkler system will implemented shortly. 
 Ditch clearance in progress. 
 Some of the bridges on the course need rework/replacement. 
  
4. Competitions. 
 On a case by case basis, competitions will be granted a sum from the club to cover 
prizes and other charges. This is to avoid that individual organizers pay for such out of their 
own pocket as is sometimes the case now. 
 Given that, as of last year, we have only one sponsor, RHEA, making a financial 
payment to the club, it was decided to cancel the Sponsors Day event. Note that Alex Jeanes, 
Aurora, will continue to sponsor the Colin Rolls Trophy and balls for the ‘Monthlies’. 
 
5. Green fees. 
 Since we are becoming a ‘cash-less’ society, from June, green fees are to be paid by 
bank transfer to the club’s account, so no more money in envelopes in the Check Inn. However 
entries in the green-fee book should continue be made.  
 


